
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/13/2020 10:03:48 AM

To:  David Carrera <davidcarrera@prodigy.net>

Subject:  Re: CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR, Hollywood Center
 

Hi David,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project.  

Please be advised that if you would like for your correspondence to be shared with the City Planning Commission, you will need to
send to cpc@lacity.org ASAP.

Regards,

On Mon, Oct 12, 2020 at 10:34 AM David Carrera <davidcarrera@prodigy.net> wrote:
Hello Mindy,

Attached is my letter with my concerns for CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR, Hollywood Center
Project.

Can you please respond you received it and that it's been added to the file?

Thanks,

David Carrera

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
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